
GREENS COMMITTEE MINUTES 

JULY 7, 2020 

Members Present: Vern Duggan, Gary Yando, Mary Lou Trautmann, Nadine Dunning, Lance 

Levine, Jerry and Sheila Nokes 

Guest: Dick Getchel, Steve Sayler Stacie Stoney, Lesley R Mosely, Joe and Michele Johnson 

Leonard and Cindy Gainey, Dean Dyson, Brian Smith 

Staff: Roger Milliamn, Jason Howerton, Elen Gaschet, Mark Henricks 

Meeting called to order and guest welcomed. 

Greens Report: See attached 

Pro Shop: Elen sent a shout out to the staff and volunteers running the golf camps. Several kids 

and adults have signed up for another successful event. Golf ad is now running in the Shelton 

Journal. We have a nice article in the Fjord magazine. All round sales are good. 

Cam: congrats to the crew for 2% increase in revenue over last year. #5 restroom is going to be 

under construction to correct the plumbing issue. A new port a potty will be brought in to help 

the situation. AAA will start pumping the port a potty’s twice a week beginning this week.  

Marketing: Restaurant and Café voiced concern over member behavior. The Governor has 

instated you must wear a mask when entering a business. No exceptions. If you have a medical 

issue you need to let the server know right away. The new policy of No Mask No service is being 

implemented and new signage posted. 

Chair: Course is doing great and lessons are a hit. It is good to see so many participating. 

Navy: We are working on our water rights issue. Navy and our attorneys are working together 

on the issue. We will be paying the admin fee to start communication. The BOD asks the Greens 

to make a plan of what is really necessary moving forward and bring that information to the 

Board before its meeting Saturday. 

Scott Elkhorn has resigned from our committee and Nadine will be leaving us by summers end 

to move to AZ fulltime. We wish her good travels. 

Other Issues: the topic of walkers on the golf course was brought up by several members 

present. With the closure of the golf course due to the Covid outbreak many members started 

using the golf course for exercise. Now that the course is open again the issue of safety has 



come up. A Sub Committee will meet to go over the rules for walkers and golfers and will bring 

back to the committee what is finalized. This is not a one and done topic and we will have to 

work through the issue. There was a long discussion with many opinions. 

Motion to adjourn was made by Lance Levine and second by Mary Lou Trautmann. 

Respectfully submitted by Sheila Nokes 
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